
 
 

ADDENDUM NO 02 
CITY OF FAIRHOPE 

 
 

RFQ No. 002-17 Supply Zinc Orthophosphate and TKPP Chemicals 2017 
 
 

CHANGE from: RFQ OPENING from Tuesday March 28, 2017 at 9:00 
 
Change to: Opening of RFQ has been changed to Wednesday, April 5 
   at 9:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
The following questions have been submitted by potential bidders and answers have been provided by the 
Superintendent of Water/Sewer Department, Dan McCrory: 
 
 

Question 1:   Can you please give me an "estimate" of how much product you receive each time the truck 
  makes a delivery (total for all sites)?  . 
 

Answer 1:     When we order, the approximate order is 1200 gallons. 
 
 
 
 
 
Bidders are to sign and include signed Addendum No.2 with submitted bid documents. 
 
 
Acknowledged:   _____________________________________ 

Company 
____________________________________ 

     By 
 
 
 
Daniel P. Ames 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Fairhope 
Posted: 3/27/17 


